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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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August 12, 2015 

 

 

Torrie Hughes 

IPDATASTREAM, LLC 

P.O. Box 76 

Saint Helens, OR  97051 

 

RE: In the Matter of a Penalty Assessment Against IPDATASTREAM, LLC, 

Docket UT-150826 

 

Dear Mr. Hughes: 

 

This letter responds to your inquiry that the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission (Commission) received on July 27, 2015, in which you ask about the process to 

appeal the Commission’s Order Denying Mitigation (Order 01) entered July 9, 2015, in Docket 

UT-150826. 

 

Order 01 is an order the Commission delegated to the Executive Director and Secretary for entry. 

Pursuant to Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07-904(3), any affected person may 

ask the Commission to review such a delegated order no later than 14 days after the date the 

decision is posted on the Commission’s website. The Commission included a notice of that 

opportunity on page three of Order 01, and the Commission’s rules are available on its website at 

www.utc.wa.gov. 

 

The Commission posted Order 01 on its website on July 9, 2015, the date the Commission 

entered the order. A request for Commission review was due by July 23, 2015. The Commission 

did not receive a request for review in this docket by that date. Accordingly, Order 01 is final and 

not subject to Commission review, and this docket is closed. 

 

If you have further questions, you may contact me at (360) 664-1355 or by email at 

gkopta@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/
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